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WITH THIS ISSUE�, we are pleased to announce two new members of the 
Business Ethics Quarterly leadership team. Kenneth Goodpaster (University 

of St. Thomas) has served on the editorial board for many years and will now serve 
as an associate editor. Ken will provide additional coverage for the journal in many 
areas of philosophy, theology, and theoretical corporate social responsibility. Jeffery 
Smith (University of Redlands) is stepping into the role of book review editor after 
many years of service on the editorial board. Authors, readers, or reviewers with 
ideas for book reviews are encouraged to contact Jeffery directly. At BEQ we want 
to continue providing timely, authoritative reviews of new books in the field and 
this goal can best be accomplished with the assistance of our readership.

Denis G. Arnold
Editor in Chief
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